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To Whom it May Concern:

As a physiotherapist I see the need for more year round physical activity centres in the Collingwood and Blue
Mountain areas. The proposed new tennis facility would boost local participation in tennis, enhance community
connections and  promote physical and mental well being for all generations. Tennis is a sport for life that both
young and old can continue to enjoy for many years. 
I urge the Council to move forward with the next phase of site identification and planning so that we can finally
bring this needed asset to fruition.
This initiative clearly aligns with our Leisure Activities Plan 2021 by creating an asset that can become a point of
pride for our region.  I particularly value how the facility is envisioned to host community events, local tournaments,
fostering social connection and nurturing both physical and mental well-being across all age groups.
I look  forward to hearing the outcome of this important community facility. 
Thank you for your time. 

Nancy Eisenhauer BScPT, BPE.
Town of Blue Mountain Resident
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